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BUDGETARY AFFAIRS SUBCOIIMITTEE 

TO:	 Joanne B. Lantz 
Chancellor 

FROM: 1993-1994 committee Members 
Robert A. Barrett, CS (Chair) 
Peter Iadicola, SOC c:. J, lck Quinn, MFT 
Michael Kaufmann, ENGL Kare: I Wakley, OLIS 
David Oberstar, MFL 

Absent:	 Dyne Pfeffenberger, AC1'G 
Cheryl Sorge, NURS 

SUBJECT: Recommendations for the 1994-199!':, BUdget 

DATE: February 15, 1994 

After receipt of your three budget scenaricls f':lr the 1994-1995 
academic	 year, the Budgetary Affairs Subcollllni t"' :ee recommends to 
you the following: 

If we are granted the 8% student fee increas'l~ then either: 

1. The 3% raise planned last year for 
be done, or, 

facHlty &: staff 

2. The 2.5% increase be granted and then 5% 
into S&E for academic departments based 
inequities of distribution. 

be put 
on correcting 

We note that if no funds are placed in S&E thi::: upcoming year, 
then two years will have gone by with no il"l,cre,' Ises in this area. 

Further, if a rebate becomes available froml th( ~ Indiana 
University service Charges this amount go t,ota.: ly to S&E for 
academic departments (again based on 8 study 0:1 S&E use) that 
run out during th~ second semester every ye,ar, and for the 
Library for additional books. 

In addition, we are once again asking for the :: ,tudy of S&E 
(including Capital and Travel in the "t:otal grouping) to be done 
by the administration with the clear intent, of re-budgeting this 
total amount for equity amongst the departm,entl. It is our 
opinion that this study could be completed pril,r to July 1 of 
this y.ear, and based on this study some re-bud( 'eting could be 
done in this total area for the 1994-3.995 year, 

Thank you for considering our recommendations. 
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